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Tony Parker COVID-19 Protocols

Executive Director

ﬁt:‘izee]n?i"to“ In an effort to help mitigate the transmission of COVID-19 the Lantern

will be following the guidelines of the CDC, the Ohio Department of
Bob Widdows Health and the Cuyahoga County Board of Health. To meet this
TxBshomes emerging public health crisis the Lantern will be:

-Establishing enhanced cleaning protocols. This includes wiping down high
traffic areas 3 times a day with a bleach water solution and then cleaning the area
with a disinfecting spray.

-Encourage good hand hygiene and cough etiquette. We will train residents
and staff the proper method for effective hand washing. Post visual reminders of
proper hand washing techniques. Place alcohol-based sanitizer in high traffic areds
and encourage use with visual reminders.

-Eliminate all outside recovery meetings. All residents will be required to
attend mandatory in-house recovery meeting located a 12160 Triskett road for the
next 3 weeks.

-Cancelling large events. Establish a process to temporarily postpone or cancel

events, programs or services of more the 50 individuals.

-Limit the traffic & flow of outside individuals entering the Lantern.
Group therapy facilitators can decide to stop volunteering on their group day.

This is an emerging public health crisis that is rapidly evolving and the
Lantern will stay up-to-date and ready to change protocols as guidelines
change.

“Lighting the Path to Recovery”



